
December 2, 2019 Planning Committee Meeting Minutes 
 
The December 2nd meeting was called to order at 7pm by Chairman Marv Luckwaldt. 
 
Members present were Marv Luckwaldt, Joe Kusilek, Mike Curtis, and Dave Mentink. Dave Niccum was 
absent. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as read. 
 
Mark Mock presented a CSM for a 10-acre lot in Section 4. 
 
Motion by Joe Kusilek to recommend approval of lot. Second by Mike Curtis. Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 pm. 
 


